
JOIN US FOR A FILM SCREENING
AND DISCUSSION

FILM AND INFORMATION EVENING:
COAL SEAM GAS IN THE GLOUCESTER VALLEY

Groundswell Gloucester are holding a short film and presentation evening on 
Wednesday 10th September to highlight the concerns of many regarding the 

issues surrounding the coal seam gas industry.

We understand there are many in the community who are unsure of the facts 
and science involved with the fracking of CSG wells and what an industrialised 
gasfield means. 330 CSG wells are planned for the Gloucester valley. We have 
serious concerns regarding immediate and future health impacts, degradation 

to essential water resources and land usage.

Groundswell Gloucester is a voluntary group of concerned community 
members who wish to explain why we are protecting the future and why the 
worldwide uprising against coal seam gas is not just a Gloucester issue. The 

latest country to ban fracking is Germany, with the German Environment 
Minister stating that “Protecting drinking water and health has the highest 

value for us” .

The health of our people and the environment we all rely on is just too serious 
to compromise. Why are so many people concerned about Gloucester?

What: Film screening and discussion about coal seam gas.
When: 6:30pm for 7pm start, Wednesday 10 September

Where: Gloucester Senior Citizens Centre, Hume St, Gloucester

www.groundswellgloucester.com

facebook.com/groundswellgloucester

twitter.com/GGlo2422 


